


















advocating for the development and construction of a purpose-built soundstage facility in 

Houston. 

Mr. Franz identified that the Event Services department's priorities include focusing on 

elevating the reputation of Houston and Houston First, providing a variety of cost-effective 

employee appreciation events, and supporting sales prospecting. 

Holly Clapham, Chief Marketing Officer, reported on the 2023 priorities for the Marketing 

department, which include: broadening Houston's Brand Unification, strengthening Houston 

First's Hotel Convention Strategy in the United States and Mexico, increasing the value of the 

Houston Experience Marketplace, refining the media mix in Mexico, replenishing the Sales 

Lead Funnel, strengthening Houston's brand position, promoting Houston in targeted 

consumer and media markets, continuing to support the business objectives of Houston First, 

reducing the amount of time spent managing and increasing time spent in production, 

expanding voices of Houston's brand, and deploying a consumer campaign for Lynn Wyatt 

Square. 

Aimee McCurtain, Vice President of Enterprise Strategy, informed the committee of the 2023 

priorities for the Partnership & Event Development department. The priorities include creating 

an incentive program that motivates event professionals to select Houston, providing revenue 

streams to other HFC departments, rebooting to commercialize assets, driving room nights, 

ancillary revenue, and national media coverage, expanding Juneteenth celebrations, 

developing a 3 to 5-year plan for a start-up Food & Wine event, negotiating, managing, and 

reporting on external sponsorship opportunities, and supporting internal and possibly external 

events. 

The 2023 Sales, Tourism, Marketing, Film, and Partnerships & Event Development budgets 
were not presented for approval due to a lack of a quorum. 

5. Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 10:10 a.m.




































































